
 
 

 
 

Mori Building Employee Tests Positive for COVID-19 
 
 
 

Tokyo, July 31, 2020 -- Mori Building announced today that on July 29, an employee based in the 
MORI Building DIGITAL ART MUSEUM: EPSON teamLab Borderless facility in Koto-ku, Tokyo, 
which is jointly run by Mori Building, tested positive for COVID-19. The employee works in the 
back office of an annex building and did not access the exhibition facilities or interface directly 
with customers. 
 
Public health authorities have determined that no other employee of Mori Building or of any 
related company or organization had close contact with the employee in question following the 
employee's infection. The office area where the employee worked has been cleaned and 
disinfected as a precaution. Given these circumstances, the facility is continuing to operate as 
usual. 
 
Mori Building is continuing to work with relevant organizations and taking all necessary 
measures to prevent the spread of COVID-19 as well as ensure the safety of the company's work 
environments.  

 
 
 
 
 

International Media Inquiries 
Public Relations, Mori Building Co., Ltd.  
Tel +81 (0)3-6406-6606  Fax +81 (0)3-6406-9306 
E-mail koho@mori.co.jp  

mailto:koho@mori.co.jp

